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GeorgiaFIRST Financials  
Announcement A23-057 

 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TO:  GeorgiaFIRST PeopleSoft Financials Users 

POSTED:  September 29, 2023 
 
SUBJECT:  Resolved: SSO Link from OneUSG Connect into Alight Availability Issue - 
Distributed on Behalf of Alight 
 

 
The OneUSG Connect Benefits enrollment site is fully available.  Alight teams continue 
to monitor but all services are operating as expected.   
 
 
MORE INFORMATION AND SUPPORT:  For business impact issues, contact the ITS 

Helpdesk at helpdesk@usg.edu or via the ITS Customer Services website. 
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